
Future opportunities at 
our Ampol Kurnell site

We recently advised in our Kurnell Community Update, August 
2023, that as part of Ampol’s Future Energy and Decarbonisation 
strategies, we are exploring how we can better support our 
customers, employees, and the communities in which we operate 
through playing a leading role in Australia’s energy transition. This 
includes looking at how we can better utilise our land and assets 
across Australia, including our site at Kurnell.

Following the refinery closure and the demolition of redundant 
assets, remediation of vacant land within the Kurnell site has been 
undertaken. A strategic review is being carried out to look at what 
opportunities exist for this area of land. The review is in the early 
investigation stage and may include locating new energy solutions 
on the site such as a grid scale battery which aligns with our Future 
Energy and Decarbonisation strategies.

Should the project progress, it will follow the NSW State 
Significant Development pathway which includes multiple stages of 
consultation and an opportunity to make a formal submission to the 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment.

Community Information Pop-up

We are keen to discuss our future opportunities at the Kurnell site 
with the community and seek your valuable input. We invite you to 
attend our community information pop-up, read about the project 
and speak with a project team member, details are:

 
Date: Saturday 16 September 2023
Time: 10 am – 12 noon (drop-in at any time)
Location: Marton Community Hall, 92 Captain Cook Drive, Kurnell

For more information 

As the review progresses, we will engage and share with the Kurnell 
community through various forums and provide opportunities to 
submit feedback and ask questions to help inform our decisions.  

If you are unable to drop-in to our information pop-up, we welcome 
you to join our email list to receive more  information about the project. 
Please contact us on community@ampol.com.au or 1800 719 669.

Understanding the community

Ampol has proudly been part of the Kurnell 
community for 70 years and we value and 
respect our local relationships. We invite you to 
scan the QR code and fill out a survey to help 
us better understand the Kurnell community in 
our planning. We thank you for your input. 
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